
PEOPLE IN THE PROGRAMMES

Alan Blakey photograph

LEFT: Lyla Fastier (soprano), who will
include songs composed by her husband,
Murray Fastier, in her studio recitalfrom1YA on Friday of next week.
Murray Fastier will act as accompanist.

L. R. R. DENNY who will talk on
"Craftsmen All: The Worker in Metals",
from 3YA on Friday evening of next

week

LEFT: Bob Hall, who is the latest re
cruit at 2ZB.

He joined the announcing
staff recently

BELOW: Principal player in the ZB
feature programme, "In His Steps"—
Gayle Gordon, who takes the part of
the Rev. Henry Maxwell

RIGHT: Ready to start in 3ZB's first
"Victory Quiz." From left, Edgar
Chivers, L. Gillespie (of the National
Savings Office, Christchurch) and the
contestants, Mr. Reeves, Mrs. and Mr.
Hurrell, and Mrs. Reeves

ABOVE, RIGHT: A song-cycle, "To
Julia" — comprising lyrics by Robert
Herrick—will be sung from 2YA's
studios on September 25, by the tenor

Roy Hill

RIGHT: Phyllis Mander. She gave a
mezzo-soprano recital of songs by mod
ern composers from 3YA last Sunday

evening


